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Save the Date for Safety
Prepared by Nancy A. Noall

     No matter how careful the employer is, accidents happen in the workplace. And, while you 
hope  it never happens to you, sometimes those accidents can lead to serious injuries and even 
fatalities. It is important to know how to respond before such a catastrophe occurs. That is why we 
highly recommend that you have the person or persons in your Company who are responsible for 
safety attend the Ohio Safety Congress & Expo at the Greater Columbus Convention Center on 
Wednesday, April 1, 2015. Rick Artino, who is the Vice President of Safety Services for Spooner 
Risk Control, will be speaking that afternoon about how to respond to fatal accidents in the 
workplace. Mr. Artino's presentation will set forth the process of responding to a workplace
fatality, explain the investigation process, and list the tactics for dealing with the family, press,
government regulators, and your workforce after a catastrophe occurs.

We will send out a reminder about the Safety Congress as we get closer to the date. In the 
meantime, please be sure to put it on your calendar.

 Nancy A. Noall is a Partner with Weston Hurd LLP and Chair of the firm's 
Labor Practice Group. She concentrates her practice in the areas of labor 
and employment law and has successfully defended clients in such 
industries as computer software, contract research and development, 
communications and manufacturing. She has arbitrated grievances under 
union contracts in Arkansas, Kentucky, Indiana, New Jersey and Ohio. 
Nancy can be reached at 216.687.3368 or nnoall@westonhurd.com.

About Weston Hurd LLP
With offices in Cleveland, Columbus and Beachwood, Weston Hurd LLP provides comprehensive legal counsel 
to Fortune 500 companies, insurance carriers, financial institutions, healthcare providers, small- and 
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medium-sized businesses, the real estate industry, governmental agencies, non-profit enterprises and 
individuals. 

For additional information regarding Weston Hurd's publications, please visit the Publications page 
on Weston Hurd's web site.  Information about Weston Hurd's practice groups and attorneys, can be found on 
the Practice Areas page.

As a reminder, this material is being provided to draw your attention to the issues discussed.

Although prepared by professionals, it should not be utilized as a substitute for legal advice and representation in specific
situations.
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